COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Py Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St. Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

December 5, 2018

Kathy Stone

Stone Sand & Gravel, LLC
P.O. Box 1568

Cortez, CO 81321

Re: Stone Pit, Permit No. M-1997-089, Financial Warranty Reduction Withdrawal, Revision No.
SR-1

Ms. Stone:

On December 4, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your request

for withdrawal of the Surety Reduction, SR-1, for the stone pit. Due to the submittal and withdrawal of

SR-1 no decision is required to be made by the Division by December 10, 2018.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 970-241-2042 or travis.marshall@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

=
Travis Marshall
Environmental Protection Specialist
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